
Recall Tracking 

John Collins, USCG Aux SBOS ADSO-PE 

If you want to check to see if your boat or motor has any recalls you may go to this 
website at www.uscgboating.org/content/recalls.php. From there you can search by 
MIC, Company, Model and Model Year. While the search results will provide recall 
information related to those fields, it will not identify if a specific boat is affected by a 
recall. 

The Coast Guard is working to enhance the system for individual boats by entering the 
12 digit Hull Identification Number (HIN).  
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